
From: Carl Malamud carl@media.org
Subject: Official Code of Georgia

Date: October 1, 2015 at 9:57 AM
To: sgottlieb_alas@yahoo.com

Dear Mr. Gottlieb -

I run a nonprofit group called Public.Resource.Org that has been recently sued by the State of Georgia for posting the
Official Code of Georgia Annotated.

Might you have a few minutes for a phone call with me?

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

PRO-000408
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